COMMUNICATION - C55

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: Ribeiro, Laura (Language Arts Dept) ||| GGG

Sent: Saturday, July 04, 2020 7:02 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Clubhouse Developments Inc.

Good Morning
My name is Laura Ribeiro.

I live at -Caimburg Place, Woodbridge ON

My phone number is _

To the attention of the Office of the City Clerk:

This 1s to confirm that I am vehemently OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject
Wyecliffe and Kiloran Avenues to additional traffic from the proposed new development.
There are already long delays during rush hour along Kiloran Avenue, exiting onto Islington
Avenue. More traffic will only lead to greater congestion and make our streets less safe.

I would like to add that these streets are often drive as main avenues and many people DO
NOT obey the STOP signs nor do they obey the speed limits. I have three children who often
walk to school and I am fearful that they will not make it safely to school because of these
dangerous drivers. Therefore, more traffic will only lead to more anxiety and less safe streets
for our children to traverse.

Thank you.

Laura Ribeiro
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